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Sweeney, Robert (LBB)

From:
Sent: 11 June 2024 16:29
To: Forward Planning
Subject: Edgware replanning. Development. Above bus depot

[You don't oŌen get email  
 

 
** Warning External Email ** 
 
I’m 
> 
>  
> We are very concerned about the plans being submiƩed by Ballymore to develop the centre of Edgware. 
> This project is much too large for the area.  It is on top of a primary school and the dust and noise will badly affect 
the children.    Causing chest problems and mental health issues. 
> No consideraƟon is being given to disabled people who find the shortage of parking spaces now, a problem and 
these plans will make it worse. 
> Edgware needs to be cleaned up and money should be spent on this rather than artwork. 
> There is land standing empty on the Waƞord Way near Mill Hill which was going to be used by Amazon but that has 
not materialised.   This would be a perfect locaƟon for tall buildings as they would not affect either centres. 
 
Mrs JeanneƩe Slater 
 
 

 




